
Processing Motor Carrier Web Entry Access Application during COVID-19 

**Established Accounts** 
 

The SCDMV is committed to offering as many services online as possible. If you are not a MCS Web 

user, you can apply for web access by submitting form MC-26 Motor Carrier Web Entry Access 

Application. Please read instructions carefully, following the guidelines when completing the form 

MC-26 to ensure a timely response. 

 

Please note that due to COVID-19 completed forms may be returned to Motor Carrier Services via 

encrypted email at MCSNEWIRP.IFTA@SCDMV.NET  in order to expedite your request.  To 

ensure email delivery you must include the word SPOT in the subject line.   

 

As always, you may submit form MC-26 by regular mail at the address shown below.  

SC Department of Motor Vehicles  

Motor Carrier Services  

Post Office Box 1498 

Blythewood SC 29016-0027 

 
Note: The four-digit extension “0027” (bolded above) is absolutely critical. Without it, your application 

may not be received by Motor Carrier staff, resulting in delays in your request for web access. 
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